
RiverLink RiverLink   
Travel SurveyTravel Survey
Tell us how you travel to work and help us plan 
for changes to our transport network. 
We want Te Awa Kairangi ki Tai Lower Hutt to 
be a place where everyone thrives and Hutt 
City Council is investing in major infrastructure 
projects such as RiverLink to enable this. 

RiverLink will bring transport improvements, 
upgraded flood protection and urban 
development to make the city more resilient, 
more connected and more vibrant.

RiverLink developments will cause changes 
to the transport network in the central city, in 
particular the essential flood protection work 
will incur a reduction of space in the Riverbank 
carpark, reducing the number of parking 
spaces available.

We are developing a transition plan to manage 
the changes that are necessary during and 
after the RiverLink developments and provide 
solutions for people who work in the CBD for 
work and other users of our transport network. 

We want to hear about your travel patterns and 
needs so we can focus on the solutions that are 
important to you.  

Visit hutt.city/commutersurvey or scan the  
QR code below to take the survey.

All completed surveys will go into our weekly 
draw for a $50 voucher to use at one of our 
great local businesses. And once a month we 
will draw one lucky workplace that will win a 
morning tea shout for their staff. 

Survey closes 31 August 2022


